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Honorable Chair Julie Fahey, Vice Chair Vikki Breeze-Iverson, Vice Chair Jason 

Kropf and members of the committee, I oppose HB2004 (and HB3509) and all 

alternative voting system. Rank choice voting and systems like it are convoluted, not 

transparent, and will suppress voting due to mistrust in the system. 

Please stop these bills, We need to return trust in voting by having an accountable 

system that the people can observe and verify in the process.  

 

Thank you, 

Heather Redwine-Walter 


